
Reminders: 

-The Mission and Outreach Team is 
collecting individually packaged snacks 
and bottles of Gatorade for the Muncy 
Fire Department first responders. 
Place donations in the marked 
containers outside the Living Water 
Café and in the Welcome Center by 
August 10th.  

 

-If you or someone you know would be 
interested in working as our church 
custodian, please email interest, 
reference and resume to the Staff 
Parish Relations Committee at 
sprcoffumc@gmail.com 
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New Neighbors? 
Are you noticing any new neighbors? This is just a 
reminder to be on the lookout for new neighbors moving 
into your Muncy neighborhood this summer. The 
Faithful Hands Ministry has prepared several “Welcome 
to Muncy” baskets with information about our church 
and community, as well as some special gifts. Contact 
Karen Barraco 570-546-5180,  
kbarraco@windstream.net if we can help you extend a 
welcome to a new neighbor. 
 

 

 

A few of the welcome baskets. A 
plant or baked goods is included 
before delivery.  

 

 

Got News?  
Do you have news or inforamtiona for the congregations? 
Details about an upcomeing event or something your 
ministry team is working on? Email or give it to Jody in the 
church office, office@firstumcmuncy.org or 570-546-8030. 
This is for news pertaining to church events only. Please no 
personal ads.  
 
NOTE: With the combination of office positions, all 
correspondence should go to the Office email address. We 
will be retiring the communications@firstumcmuncy.org 
email address.  


